
Coronavirus Impacts Many Normal Camp Activities 

There is still much to enjoy. Breathe the fresh air and soak up the warmth of your campfire with 
your family. Listen to the loons call mornings and evenings. Go for a walk. Visit neighbors while
keeping your distance. Waves and virtual hugs! Watch the eagle flying by. Fish or boat while 
social distancing. Appreciate the flowers popping up in the woodlands. Let’s enjoy camping 
while doing our part to slow the spread of coronavirus.

We are following State and Federal mandated and recommended guidelines for closures and 
cleaning during the coronavirus pandemic. Some of these will change as the season progresses 
and state rules change. Please check with us if you are unsure.

As of the beginning of the season, reservations available only for Maine residents or those from 
other states who have quarantined for the required 14 day period. We expect there will be a 
loosening or elimination of many requirements as the summer goes on. 

Social distancing is recommended. Please keep 6 feet away. If you must be closer than 6 feet, 
please wear a mask.

No visitors to the campground allowed.

Some of the normal campground activities have been postponed or cancelled. Bonfires and 
hayrides are postponed until resumed with social distancing. Common areas and Group areas are 
currently closed.

Bathhouse and toilets are closed to campers with self-contained RVs. They are open to tenter’s  
use with restrictions.

Office and store hours are limited, restricted or in some case, cancelled. 

The Pavilion snack bar will remain closed for at least the beginning of the summer season.

The laundry is open with restrictions and can be occupied by only one family group at a time.

Trash pick-up is cancelled. 

Thanks for your understanding. 


